
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/8/2012 3:24:17 PM 
To: Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Fwd: PG&E Included in "The Civic 50" Ranking of America's Most Community-

Minded Corporations 

FYI. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Garrett, Ezra" <ECG2@pge.com> 
Date: November 8, 2012, 3:21:32 PM PST 
To: Officers and Directors - All 
<AllPGEOfficersDirectors@exch3nge.pge.coro> 
Cc: Officers Assistants - All 
<AllPGEOfficerAssist3ntsUtilitv@exch311ge.pge.coro> 
Subject: PG&E Included in "The Civic 50" Ranking of America's Most 
Community-Minded Corporations 

Colleagues: 

I'm pleased to share that PG&E has been recognized by the National 
Conference on Citizenship and Points of Light, the nation's definitive experts on 
civic engagement, as one of the top 50 companies in the first comprehensive 
ranking of S&P 500 companies that best use their community investment and 
employee volunteer programs to improve the quality of life in the communities 
where they do business. 
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As shared through Bloomberg BusinessWeek today, PG&E ranked 21st, making 
us the top regional company recognized in the rankings and the only gas and 
electric utility represented on the list. The top 20 includes multinational and 
national companies such as IBM, General Electric and Target. 

Please share with your teams as appropriate. We will also be sharing our good 
news through a press release, a story on Currents and on the Intranet tomorrow, 
as well as through our social media channels. Here is a link to the list for your 
reference: http://www.iicoc.net/TheCivic50-release 

Thanks for all that you and your teams are doing to position PG&E as a top 
corporate citizen nationally. 

Ezra 
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